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City Hall and Court House
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Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Chong Moua and Vong Lor to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1735 LOUISE AVENUE.

It would be nearly impossible for us at this time to replace the window to meet the codes.  Winter, cold, and no
funds would not permit us at this time.

November 18, 2010
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